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LGOIMA ID: 2021-108 

10 November 2021 

Dear 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 2021-108 

Thank you for your email of 22 October 2021 to the Carterton District Council requesting the 
following information:  

“…I would like to request data prior to 2017.  at Eurofins has been the technician 
assisting with these request on their end so it may be worth contacting him directly.” 

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act 
1987 (the Act).  

In response to your request, the information attached as an excel format, ‘All Chem data for Otago 
Uni’ you received directly from Rob Deacon at Eurofins. 

Please note, the Council now proactively publishes OIA responses on our website. As such, we may 
publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and contact details will be 
removed. 

Thank you again for your email. You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. 
You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 
10152, Wellington 6143. 
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Thank you again for your email. If you have further questions please feel free to contact our media 
team in the first instance at comms@cdc.govt.nz. If you are unsatisfied with my response, you have 
the right to ask an Ombudsman to review it. You can do this by writing to 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Geoff Hamilton 
Chief Executive  
Carterton District Council 
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